
S.L.O. Flyers meeting 12/10/11 Meeting brought to order by Pres. Tony Gallo at 9:00 a.m. Members present President 
Tony Gallo, Vice President Andy Brennan, Secretary Daryl Riekki, Treasurer Bill Lander, Mike Rittenhouse, Bob 
Van't Riet, Fred Jacober, Wade Akle, Don Rogers and Paul Genshaw. 
On the agenda the ballots for the new year of 2012 officers were received the officers are President Tony Gallo, Vice 
President Mike Rittenhouse, Secretary Daryl Riekki, Treasurer Bill Lander. 
Club dues are $65.00 for the year. 
The flight tables will be weather proofed by the end of December weather permitting. 
When the renewal bulletin is sent out the safety rules for the field will be sen with them. Members will have to post 
their 2012 A.M.A. cards on the freq. board starting Jan. 1,2012. If not current member, cannot fly. 
The floor in the club house will be tiled by Fred Jacober. 
After meeting round table Bob Van;t Riet had a broken fuselage. It's a Dick Hansen model. He wants to get out of the 
model business and he wants to sell his molds. 
The dirt road between the cattle guards has been graded with recycles road base should be O.K. for the rainy season. 
Bill Lander read the treasurers report. 
Respectively, Sec. Daryl Riekki 
 


